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Hello Camp Family. 2024 was an amazing year. With 
all the camps, retreats and rentals, we have had close 
to 1000 people step on the grounds of Camp 
Challenge. God has done some incredible things in 
many lives and we are so thankful to be a part of it all.

What's New

SUMMER CAMP

DIRECTOR’S WORD

YEAR END GIVING

FUTURE PLANS

Summer Camp
This year theme was “The Great Adventure” based off the 
scripture Joshua 1:9. “Have I not commanded you? Be 
strong and courageous. Do not be frightened, and do not 
be dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever 
you go.”
Our goal was to challenge and encourage students to be 
courageous in their pursuit of Christ and to be bold in the 
plans that God has for them. 
Through exciting worship, great messages, and all of the 
other crazy adventures that happen at camp, we watched 
kids grow in their faith, make new friends, and even gain 
more confidence that God can use them.
We are looking forward to an exciting summer in 2025 as 
our new theme will be “Uncharted”! We will look at the 
faith of Abraham as he ventured where he had never gone 
before.
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Future Plans 
There are a lot of camps out there and many are absolutely 
incredible. But…one thing I learned this year is that few 
camps do what Camp Challenge does so well. The culture 
of Camp Challenge to build relationships and encourage 
students in their faith. Using our cabin times and small 
group settings to accomplish this is what sets us apart.
This giving Tuesday and beyond we are raising funds to 
install a low ropes/team building course on our property. 
This activity is to help give our cabins and groups the 
opportunity to challenge themselves as a group and as 
individuals, helping them to grow closer together. All of 
this culminates with teaching to help us understand the 
importance of working together in the body of Christ to 
achieve the goals and purpose that God has for His church. 
Our goal is $5000, and thank you for helping.
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Director's Word
Wow! First year as Executive Director is in the 
books. What an incredible experience. I could not 
have asked for a better beginning. I could not have 
done it without the incredible summer staff and 
volunteers, all of the support I have received from 
churches, individuals, donors and supporters. God 
has proved himself over and over that He is the 
owner of this camp, and his purpose for this camp 
will continue to go forward. 
God has given myself and the board an incredible 
vision going forward and I can’t wait to see where 
we go! 

Year End Giving
As 2024 closes out, we would love if you would partner with us in helping Camp 
Challenge close out on a great note financially. We took a significant hit with close to 
$30,000 A/C repair bill. We lost now 5 of our 11 A/C units that are used in different 
buildings. We have only been able to repair 3 of the 5 so far.  We have a generous donor 
that is matching any donation up to $8000 to help with the cost. Thank you in advance.


